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As a practising GP and a practising Christian I have to say that biologically and theologically marriage 
is intended for male/female, not for male/male relationships. 
I fully support civil unions being recognised by the state and given equally all modern privileges, but 
they should not be recognised as marriage as traditionally understood. 
I believe federal law should cover the laws regarding marriage. 
  
Dr Peter Keith 
 


